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I vehemently oppose this bill which will significantly raise taxes on all Oregonians.  

The Oregon government already has one of the highest income tax rates in the 

nation and you want to triple it?! You are out of your mind if you think we will go along 

with this. Taxation is theft, government should be very limited in its scope.  We dont 

need government to do all things, we dont need to depend on government.  Only a 

free-market capitalism will bring true freedom and happiness to folks, and lets us 

decide what to do with our money. 


